
 

 

Computacenter are hosting their very own Apprenticeship Open Evening on Tuesday 31st 
January 2023 from 5.45pm - 8.00pm at our Hatfield Headquarters. 

  
  

You are invited to join us next year to discover more about our Apprenticeships, network 
with our current Apprentices and get a glimpse of what the world of Apprenticeships has to 

offer your students! 
  

Please register for the free-ticketed event via our Eventbrite booking form below. Students 
and their parents/guardians or siblings are welcome! 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/apprenticeship-open-evening-tickets-473377564037 
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